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TRAFFIC ADVISORY: 

2015 FORT LAUDERDALE  

A1A MARATHON 
 

 

 

The 2015 Fort Lauderdale A1A Marathon returns to the City of Fort Lauderdale on Sunday, 
February 15

th
. Motorists are encouraged to carefully review the listed road closures and 

should expect traffic delays from 6:00 A.M. until approximately 12:00 P.M.  
 

The actual race is tentatively scheduled to begin at 6:00 A.M.  Race organizers are 
expecting over 4,000 participants at this year’s event.  
 

Street Closures and Detours for Saturday, February 14
th

: (http://www.a1amarathon.com/) 
 

 11:00 P.M. to Sunday, February 15
th

 at approximately 8:00 A.M.: 

 Both eastbound and westbound lanes of Southwest 2
nd

 Street, between 
Southwest 7

th
 Avenue and Southwest 4

th
 Avenue, will be closed to 

vehicular traffic. 

 Access to the Arts and Science District Parking Garage, located at 101 
Southwest 5

th
 Avenue, will be closed for event set-up, race start and tear 

down. 
 

Street Closures and Detours for Sunday, February 15
th

: 
 

 6:00 A.M. to 7:00 A.M.: 

 Andrews Avenue will be closed from Broward Boulevard to Southeast 5
th
 

Street 

 East Las Olas Boulevard will be closed from Andrews Avenue to Southeast 
15

th
 Avenue 

 6:30 A.M. to 11:30 A.M.: 

 No vehicular or bicycle traffic will be permitted in the northbound lanes of 
North State Road A1A from the 800 block of Seabreeze Boulevard to the 
3600 block of North State Road A1A. 

 Northbound and southbound traffic along North State Road A1A, between 
the 800 block of Seabreeze Boulevard and Northeast 36

th
 Street, will be 

directed to utilize the southbound lanes of North State Road A1A. 

 Eastbound traffic on East Sunrise Boulevard will be detoured by uniform 
police personnel at North State Road A1A to travel either northbound or 
southbound in the counter flow lanes. 

 Absolutely NO beachside parallel parking will be permitted along North 
State Road A1A, on the east side of the road, between Northeast 14

th
 

Street and Northeast 19
th
 Street 

 

http://www.a1amarathon.com/
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Event organizers have placed message signboards throughout the race route providing 
ample time for motorists to prepare for the above closures. 
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department invites the public to follow us on Twitter 
(@FLPD411) to stay up to date on this and other current events, crime trends, notable 
advisories, etc.  
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